
WBBA Booster Meeting Minutes 

September 7, 2023 

 

Call to order motion by Michele Gilbert and seconded by Cindi Gravely. 

Treasurer Report: Starting balance on 8/1/23 at $24,028.50 with an income of 

$25,036.31 and expenses of $21,959.20 ending with a balance of $27,048.25. Motion to 

accept by Heather Perkins and seconded by Doug Gravely.  

Previous month’s minutes have been sent in and posted. Motion to accept by Cindi 

Gravely and seconded by Micki Carlson.  

New Business: 

Rockathon- $8,370 raised so far. Still looking at dates for the lock in/party. It will 

possibly be in the Spring to give more students the opportunity to raise money so they 

can participate. A new rule has been decided on that students are not able to participate 

in the lock in or honor bands unless their dues are paid in full before the event.  

Discount Cards- Fundraiser coming in October. Details coming soon. 

Honey Baked Ham is offering the band 20% of sales of gift cards from now until the 

week before Thanksgiving.  

Show Shirts- Are currently still being sold and are available. Reach out to Doug Gravely 

for information on purchasing.  

1st home game/8th grade night- We have 75 8th graders coming with their parents. We 

have all the volunteers we need to make it a great experience for them all. They will 

arrive, receive their shirts and letters from their buddies, then head to the auditorium 

while their families can go to the art gallery for a reception.  

Reminders about the band’s Amazon wish list will be put up with a QR code on flyers 

and in emails soon.  

Bartow Exhibition 9/25/23- We will need a lot of volunteers to make that day a success. 

The sign-up list will be out soon for anyone that is able to help. We are still in need of an 

announcer for the exhibition. We are reaching out to a couple of possibilities. We will 

also have our props just before the exhibition so the students can get used to the 

choreography before the exhibition.  

We are still in need of a Hospitality Chairperson for this year leading into next year. We 

also need someone to shadow our Volunteer and Uniform Chairpersons this year to take 

over next year as both are Senior parents.  

Old Business: None 



Mrs. Clark- Starting September 14th, practice will end at 6:45 to allow for preparation for 

the upcoming competition season. The students are making incredible progress and 

working very hard. They are currently learning and working on the 3rd movement. They 

are taking pride in their program helping to build shelves and making the signs for 

tomorrow’s 8th grade night. A big thank you to New Beginnings and Matthews Garage 

for the new water jugs for each student! 

Starting October 10th, meetings will now be on Tuesdays. Motion made by Cindi 

Gravely and seconded by Heather Perkins.  

Closing: 

Motion by Heather Perkins and seconded by Michele Gilbert 


